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Communication dated 22 December 2016 
received from the Permanent Mission of the 

United States of America concerning a 
Joint Statement on Mitigating Insider Threats 

Joint Statement on Mitigating Insider Threats 
 

 

 

1. The Secretariat has received a communication dated 22 December 2016 from the Permanent 
Mission of the United States of America on behalf of the Governments of Armenia, Australia, 
Belgium, Canada, Chile, Czech Republic, Finland, Georgia, Germany, Hungary, Israel, Italy, Japan, 
Jordan, Kazakhstan, Republic of Korea, Mexico, Morocco, the Netherlands, Nigeria, Norway, 
Romania, Spain, Sweden, Thailand, the United Kingdom and the United States of America, and of 
INTERPOL, requesting the Secretariat to bring the communication and its attachment to the attention 
of all IAEA Member States. 

2. As requested, the communication and its attachment are herewith circulated for the information 
of all Member States. 
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